
O Commonwrith Edisons
) one First National Plaza. Chicago, IlknoisO

O~ Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago. Illinois 60690

April-27, 1983

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: LaSalle County Station Unit 1
Proposed Amendment to NPF-11 License
and Appendix A Technical Specifications
Regarding Radiation Chemistry Technician
Qualification Requirements
NRC Docket No. 50-373

Reference (a): C. W. Schroeder letter to Director of
Nuclear Reactor Regulation, dated
March 11, 1983.

Dear Sir:

Reference (a) requested that our proposed change to License
NPF-ll and the Technical Specifications be effective on June 1, 1983.
During discussions with Dr. A. Bournia of your staff, it was agreed
that an effective date of May 5, 1983 was acceptable to Commonwealth
Edison Company. This letter confirms that discussion.

Very truly yours,

f)*2.] %3
C. W. Schroeder

Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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cc: NRC Resident Inspector - LSCS
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